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13th January 2025 
 

Year 1 Trip to Harlow Carr 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our Topic, ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’ and to enhance our Science Unit ‘Animals including Humans’ we are 
planning an educational visit to RHS Harlow Carr to learn more about ‘Who lives in our garden?’.  We have organised plenty 
of activities to keep us busy and engaged throughout the day. We think the children will really enjoy the visit.  
 
The trip will take place on Monday 3rd March 2025. Please could all children be at school for 8:30am that morning so that 
coaches can leave school at 9 o’clock.  
 
We will return to school by 3.15pm. Please pick up your child from their usual collection point. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch or order one from school via Arbor. Please send your child with a filled water 
bottle on this day.  
 
Children must wear a school jumper and long bottoms appropriate for a day outside (no skirts). Children must bring a coat 
and wear sensible shoes e.g. trainers (no slip-on shoes or sandals).  
 
For this visit, a contribution of £10.00 per child will be needed. No individual will be excluded from this visit because of lack 
of contribution; however, without sufficient funds, the visit will not take place.  Payment and consent for the trip can be 
made in the trips section of Arbor. If your child is currently in receipt of benefit related free school meals or pupil premium, 
this trip will be fully subsidised by school.  
 
If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please do so by Friday 7th February. Please note that your 
child will not be allowed to take part in this trip unless we have received the consent. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to assist with your child’s class trip on the date mentioned above, please send a Dojo to your 
class teacher by Friday 31st January. We really appreciate your support, but please note we only have limited spaces for 
volunteers.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Many thanks.  
The Year 1 Teachers. 
 


